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CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 198-22 

DATE:	June 9, 2022

TO:		CTE Administrators

FROM:	Dr. David S. Eshelman, Director
		Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education

SUBJECT:	Individual Registration Now Open for Experience Works 2022: Trailblazing Together

The Regional Work-Based Learning Specialist team is excited to release the Experience Works 2022: Trailblazing Together conference program.  There you will see the 2022 Experience Works Registration Open, and find a link to access the conference program. The conference program includes all the session details and registration links. 

For the best experience, please make sure you:

· Register to attend the Opening Session and Closing Session by clicking on the link under the session details in the conference program.
· Choose one workshop session for each available time slot. Click on the “Registration Here” button to register and get the Zoom link for each workshop session you would like to attend.
· Share the link to the conference program with anyone in your division you feel would benefit from Experience Works 2022: Trailblazing Together.

Experience Works 2022: Trailblazing Together is a professional development opportunity that will be held virtually on June 22-23, 2022, from 9 am - 3:30 pm daily.  The majority of the conference will be conducted LIVE on Zoom. At the completion of each Zoom session, you will need to submit a survey to validate the professional development hours earned for attending Experience Works 2022: Trailblazing Together.  We will use these hours to calculate and provide professional development points. 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Sharon Acuff, Work-Based Learning Coordinator, Office of Career, Technical, Adult Education at sharon.acuff@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone
(804) 225-2051.
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